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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Current biennium revenue decrease - Other Special Revenue Funds

The State Board of Nursing estimates that eliminating the supervising nurse practitioner designation will reduce 
revenue to the board by approximately $36,450 biennially.

132nd MAINE LEGISLATURE

An Act to Address Maine's Health Care Workforce Shortage and Improve Access to Care

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Rep. Mathieson of Kittery

Committee: Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services
Fiscal Note Required: Yes

LR0926(01) - Fiscal Note - Page 1 of 1


